
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25th June 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Our Year 5/6 pupils have been invited to attend a Stay Safe Experience at Keighley College campus on 
Tuesday 9th July. 
 
The children will visit scenarios where they will be given important safety messages from a variety of 
agencies.  They will learn about possible hazards and risks associated with particular situations. 
 
The children will travel to and from the venue by train, accompanied by members of staff.  
 
Classes’ 5/6R and 5/6J will attend from 9.45 – 11.50 am and will be back in time for their lunch as 
normal. 
 
Children in class 5/6W will go from 12.45 – 14.50 pm and will require a packed lunch.  We aim to be 
back in school for approx. 3.45 pm. 
 
The cost of the visit is £2.00 per child.  Children currently in receipt of Free School Meals do not need to 
pay and can request a free packed lunch from school.  Please indicate below if you require one.  
 
Please would you sign the permission form below and return it to school by Monday 1st July. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs. S. Wheeler 
Key Stage 2 Co-ordinator. 

 
STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
I give permission for my child…………………………………………………….in class……………to take part in the visit 
to the Stay Safe Experience at Keighley College campus on Tuesday 9th July and I accept all the 
arrangements made by the school. 
 
And I enclose £2.00 towards the cost of the trip.   Signed……………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 



 
 
 


